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Dear Kindergarten,

My name is Mrs. Fillebrown and I am so excited to be your teacher this year! I just
wanted to tell you a little bit about myself before the school year begins.

This will be my first-year teaching at Three Bridges School, and my third-year
teaching kindergarten. I just moved into my very own house in Lopatcong, NJ with
my husband and my cat. My cat’s name is kitty and doesn’t like anyone except for
me!

Here are a few of my favorite things... My favorite color is green. My favorite n
foods are french fries, popcorn, and peanut butter. My favorite season is fall, and n
my favorite activities are watching football (GO BIRDS!), exercising, and

spending time with friends and family. I can’t wait to learn about all of YOUR n
favorite things! n
We are going to have a ton of fun this year and we will learn so much! I am n

looking forward to watching you become readers, writers, mathematicians, and
scientists!

Have a great rest of your summer, and I will see you on September 6th!

Love,

Mrs. Fillebrown
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